
SPECIAL METING FOR CITY MANAGER CANDIDATE INTERVIEWS 
January 28, 2016 

 
The Board of City Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas met in special session at City 
Hall at 2:45 p.m. on the above date-the following being present:  Mayor Chuck Miller, 
Commissioner Michelle Stanford, Commissioner Kitty Walter, Commissioner Mark Hager, 
Commissioner Kat Souza, and Deputy City Clerk Brenda Wildman. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Chuck Miller.  A motion was made to go into executive 
session for matters of non-elected personal for a period of two hours and 15 minutes by 
Commissioner Stanford and seconded by Commissioner Souza to include all commissioners, and 
the City Manager Candidates.  The motion passed, with Commissioners Stanford, Walter, Hager, 
Souza, and Mayor Miller all voting “Aye”. 
 
City Manager Candidates Schedule: 
2:45 p.m. Bret Beye 
3:45 p.m. Debbie Wendt 
 
Meeting reconvened at 5:00 p.m.  Mayor Miller directed Brenda Wildman to schedule second 
interviews for two of the City Manager candidates, to be held at the February 16, 2016 regular 
commission meeting, with Ed Patton first, and Bret Beye second, right after the approval of the 
minutes.  Brenda was also instructed to schedule an executive session to discuss non-elected 
personnel on the agenda for the February 2, 2016 commission meeting, and to put the interview 
information on the City’s web site. 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Stanford and seconded by Commissioner Hager, to adjourn 
the special meeting.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye”. 
 
 

Brenda Wildman, Deputy City Clerk 
 
 


